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Peking University Institute of Public Governance Management 

Committee Held 2020 Work Planning Meeting 

 

Following the requirement from the Social Science Division, IPG has 

finished the annual online evaluation for the virtual institutions at PKU. 

This is a routine work that takes place every year as a revision and self-

correction.  

 

 

IPG Launched the COVID-19 Special Research Project 

 

In reaction to the COVID-19 pandemic that has ourbreaked earlier, IPG 

has decided to set a special fund in support of research on this urgent topic. 

Since its announcement on March 21, 18 applications have been received 

and have been accepted by the committee. IPG will provided 20,000 RMB 

for each sub project in one year’s project period. The full list of projects is 

here.  
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IPG Published Series of Reports on COVID-19 Preventions 

 

Recently, IPG has invited several experts to analyze the current 

preventions China has used to fight COVID-19. Deputy Director of 

Academic Committee, Professor Lihua Yang, and Deputy Director of IPG, 

Associate Professor Huang Huang both shared their opinions from 

different angles. The reports have been posted on the official website, as 

well as the official WeChat account “Public Governance PKU”.  

 


